
 

 February 2022 

Principals Message 

It has been a welcoming sight to see the sun rising earlier and signaling that 

spring is on its way. 

The staff of Perdue School would like to again, thank everyone for their        

tremendous support and compassion over the last two years! The students 

have also been amazing and I cannot express how proud we are of them.  

So, thankyou everyone! 

Moving forward we are excited to be welcoming parents and volunteers 

back into Perdue School!  We are looking forward to meeting with everyone 

and sharing a laugh. 

In March we will be hosting Parent/Teacher interviews.  We are still wrapping 

our heads around how this will look, but we will be providing the option of in- 

person or virtual.  There will be more information forth coming in early March. 

Congratulations to our Jr. boys and girls basketball teams coached by Mrs. 

Redden.  There were plenty of bumps in the road, but the students displayed 

tremendous growth over the course of the season. 

Good luck to our Sr. Boys and Girls basketball teams.  In March they will be 

competing at Regional Playoffs at yet to be determined location. 

We hope that everyone had an amazing Feb break. 

                                                                   -Mr.C 
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Upcoming events (more details to come) 

 Scholastics Book Fair 

 Elementary Book Tournament 

Yearbooks Found!! 

We have been doing 

some cleaning and we 

have come across 

some “dusty” year-

books!    We have 

books dating back to 

1977.  If you are miss-

ing a book from your collection and are 

interested give us a call.  There a limit 

number for each year so first come, 

first serve.                    

This is what we have: 

1977,1978,1979,1980/81,1982/83,1984

/85,1985/86,1986/87,1987/88,1988/89,

1989/90,1990/91,1992/93,1993/94,199

6/97,1998/99,2002/03 


